
BOOT 
BANK

COMMUNITY
Chesterfield FC

TRUST

Not sure what to do with
your childs old, outgrown football boots?

Here at the Spireites Trust we are creating a boot 
bank to enable as many young people as possible to 
participate in our events, where they are required to 

wear football boots they might not have. 

If you would like to donate to the boots bank,
please bring any unwanted pairs in a good condition to:

The HUB, SMH Group Stadium, 
1866 Sheffield Road, Chesterfield, S41 8NZ

For more information, please email:
alyssjackson@spireitestrust.org.uk


